B O NN E V I L L E P O W E R AAD M I NI § TR A T 1 O

LANE-WENDSON TRANSMISSION LINE REBUILD

“1’d like to tell you...”

Please have your studies look at:

I need more information about:

| have these other comments:

Name:

Address:

City: State: Zip:

You can submit your comments by mail to Bonneville Power Administration, Public Affairs - DKE-7, PO Box
14428, Portland, OR 97293-4428; post your comments at www.bpa.gov/comment; call BPA at 1-800-622-4519;
or FAX your comments to 503-230-4019. Please mention “Lane-Wendson Transmission Line Rebuild” in your
correspondence. The comment period ends April 22, 2013.

Please let us know if you’d like to receive a copy of the Preliminary Environmental Assessment (EA) once it
becomes available.

YESO NOO
If YES, please indicate how you’d like to receive a copy of the Preliminary EA (check one):
O Mail me a hard copy, approximately 200-300 pages
O Mail me a CD-ROM

O 1 will check the Project Website,
http://www.efw.bpa.gov/environmental services/Document_Library/Lane-Wendson/
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